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How long have you been teaching? 
25 years.
Why did you decide to become a teacher? 
W
hen I was a little girl.
Where did you go to school to become a teacher?                   
Rhode Island College
Have you only taught in the Providence school system
? 
No, I have also taught in Johnston and North Kingston as a substitute teacher.
What is your favorite subject? 
Teaching children to read. I love to read children’s books
.
What is the best thing that
 you like about your profession? 
I love what I do. I love to help others. Kindergarten children make life fun
What would you tell a student who is thinking about becoming a teacher in the future?
 
Teaching is a wonderful job if you like children and helping them to grow into good learners
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 (
208       Oscar Garcia
210       Daniella Sosa
211       Vanthauy Sao
212       Oriette Lajara
213       Benny Latpakdy
214       Philip Phomsouvandra
215       Josue Disla
216       Angelica Tzoy-Calici 
217        Cesar Morel
218        Sophia Miguel
219        Owen 
Kilkline
PE-1       Michaela 
Chay
 
PE-2       Lily 
Plecher
 
PE-3       Jimmy Reyes 
PE-4       Laura Romero 
Art          Selena Mora 
Music     
Musta’an
 
Mogaji-oleolo
 
Library    
Samia
 Nash 
 
) (
101
David 
Monterroso
102
Joel 
Bercian
103
Rony
 Morales
104
Stephany
 Jorge
105
Alexis 
Urizar
 
Tecun
106
Thiago
 
Zabala
107
Khalil 
Moronta
/Elvis Cabrera
108
Yariel
 
Saure
 
Caraballo
109
Oliver Kay
110
Jose 
Pelaez
111
Christian 
Cepeda
112
Juliana Long
113
Collins 
Oseghate
114
Zakai
 
Giacin
201
Andre 
Prachansithi
202
Jose Rosario
203
Jomil
 
Henriquez
204
Avah
 Bynum
205
Claribel
 Beltran
206
Litraya
 
Mansanto
207
Yuridia
 
Gamarro
 Perez
)
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January
1/24/14
                  
2
nd
  Quarter
 Ends
February
2/7/14
          
Student of Month Presentations at 8:30 am.
                         
100
th
 Day Math/Literacy Night at 6 pm.
2/17 – 2/21     NO SCHOOL -   February Vacation
March
3/7/14
**Possible Make-up Day for 1/22/14 Snow Day
 
)
3/19
            PTO meeting at 6 pm.
   
)




 (
Physical Education/ Health
 News
- 
Mr. Payne, 
Ms. 
Mariniello
,
Mr.Enos
 and 
Mr. Luongo
     During Physical Education Class we are looking forward to continuing our work on strengthening our bodies.  The 3
rd
 Quarter brings some great units which include Basketball, Ball Handling, Balance and Stunts. 
     Health Classes will continue focusing on ways to keep ourselves safe and healthy. We will be discussing food groups and how to choose the best foods to help us grow
 strong
. 
     March Madness, 
an
 after school basketball program for 4
th
 and 5
th
 graders will be offered 
soon.  More info to come!
                   
Notes from Nurse –
 Mrs. Anderson RN:
 
Cold and flu season is here at 
Carnevale
 Elementary. I would like to ask for parental cooperation during this time. 
***
Please encourage good hand washing with soap and water at home and school. 
Do not send children to school with known fever, stomach pains, rash, vomiting or diarrhea. This will help reduce the spread of germs.
***
 Please remember that if your child has had a fever of 100.0 or higher within 24 hours they have to stay at home.
Children should also stay home for 24 hours after vomiting/ diarrhea has stopped. 
)[image: ] (
Music News – Mr. Maher
Our annual Winter Concert was a huge success. The choral students did an excellent performing the musical selections for that evening.  The concert was held on December 19, 2012 in the school’s gymnasium. The event was well attended by many parents and family members of the performers.
Pictures below by Ronald 
Cece
A Message from Mrs. 
Mattera
 - 
              
Thank you to all the students at 
Carnevale
 for allowing us to have a successful Fall Book Fair!
)[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ] (
Art News
 – Ms. DeFlorian
 I am proud to announce Selena Mora from room 206 as the artist of the month for January.  All of the students have been working on winter projects from mosaic snowmen, winter hats designed with colorful geometric patterns, and 1 pt. perspective.  Happy New Year to all! 
 
A 
message
 from 
- Ms. 
Carbone
 
The ACE Dancers will be performing in a show honoring "Black History Month" on Friday, February 28th. Our students will be dancing to songs by prominent African American singers. 
DONATIONS:
 
Ms. Carbone and the ACE Dancers donated $290 to the RI Community Food Bank from their performance in December. Ms. 
Damiani
 organized a Dress 
Down
 Day for Adoption RI last month and a total of $50 was collected. Thank 
you to all who contributed to those donations. Coming soon…Pennies for 
Patients in March.
Valentine lollipops will once again be sold by PTO.
Note:
 There are prizes for the three top sellers and a special raffle for anyone who sells a minimum of twelve (12) lollipops.
)[image: ][image: ]
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